
1

Konrad Jackson

From: President IIDA NPC <iidanpc.president@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 7:33 AM
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Pass SB54

The time is now!  
 
As the President of the International Interior Design Association's Northern Pacific Chapter, which represents nearly 500 
members across Alaska, Washington & Idaho. I'm writing in support of and to urge you to pass SB54! 
 
Pass SB54, Extend AELS Board; Register Interior Designers.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Matt Thompson (he/him) Assoc. IIDA 
President 
IIDA Northern Pacific Chapter 
www.iida-northernpacific.org 

Book time to meet with me 

 
 


